
Follow-Up Letter for University Open Day 

Participation 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to extend my gratitude for the opportunity to attend 

the Open Day at [University Name] on [Date]. It was an enlightening experience, and I truly 

appreciated the chance to learn more about the programs and facilities offered. 

After speaking with several faculty members and current students, I am even more excited about 

the possibility of joining [specific program/department] at [University Name]. The information 

shared about [specific detail discussed during the event] resonated with my academic goals and 

aspirations. 

Please let me know if there are any further steps I should take in the application process or if 

there's additional information you could provide about [specific topic of interest]. I look forward 

to your response. 

Thank you again for a wonderful experience! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Your Address] 


